24/01/2024, 08:46

BS-X01542-4491565470 / 63 SCOFIELD AVE - Requesting Code, Permit, Special
Asessments

From: Building Department <BuildingDept@StamfordCT.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 12:20 AM

Subject: RE: BS-X01542-4491565470 / 63 SCOFIELD AVE - Requesting Code, Permit, Special Asessments

You don't often get email from buildingdept@stamfordct.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

There are currently no open permits associated with 63 Scofield Avenue:
https://stamfordct.portal.opengov.com/locations/47560
https://stamfordct.portal.opengov.com/locations/47561

Currently there are no known building code violations associated with the property at this time.

Thanks,

Building Department

Tel: 203-977-4164

888 washington Blvd, 7th floor
Stamford,CT 06904

D.N.
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